
 

 

 
 

  
  

  

 

   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

     26th May 2022   

Diary dates 

26/5/22 Jubilee street party 
27/5/22 Non-pupil day 
June Multiplication tables check for Year 4 

30/5/22-3/6/22 Half term break followed by 2 non-
pupil days. 

8/6/22 Pupils return to school 
17/6/22 Father’s Day gift room (PTFA) 
21/6/22 Year 6 cyber safety talk 

22/6/22 KS2Consortium Sports at the Garrison 
27/6/22 Summer safety assembly Whole school. 

1/7/22 Sports Day/Summer fair 
5/7/22 Celebration assembly Kingfishers 
6/7/22 Celebration assembly Wrens /Robins 

7/7/22 Reports out to parents  
8/7/22 Alternative Sports day in case of bad 

weather. 
12/7/22 Owls performance Dress rehearsal 

13/7/22 Owls end of year performance1.30 

14/7/22 Owls end of year performance 6.00 
22/7 22 Last Day of Summer Term 

 

New Headteacher 
It was a real pleasure to welcome Miss Charlotte Brown 
into the school for a couple of days this week. The children 
and staff had the chance to spend some time with her and 
we made a good start with working together to share 
important information for a smooth handover. Miss Brown 
will also be back with us in July for a couple of days before 
starting as the new headteacher in September. 

 

Young Voices Choir 
We had a brilliant day with the school choir at the O2 
with Young Voices. This is such a magical event with 
7000 children singing in unison and something the 
children will no doubt remember for their whole 
lives. We are so proud of them. They have worked 
really hard to learn all the songs and were so well 
behaved throughout the day. They also performed 
brilliantly for grandparents at the cream tea 
organised by the PTFA. Huge thanks to Mrs Lewis for 
the hours of her own time spent teaching the songs, 
organising the day and trouble- shooting queries so 
that the event ran extremely smoothly. 

Your ideas are needed! 
This is the time of year when we would like you to share 
any ideas you have for the coming year which could form 
part of the School Development Plan.  
This may be ideas for parent partnership sessions in class 
next year, the learning curriculum, the school 
environment, visits and visitors, attendance, fundraising, 
events etc.  
We are also inviting governors, pupils and all staff to 
submit their suggestions, great or small, for the school’s 
development and further improvement.  
All your feedback will be given serious consideration and 
may form part of the plan for 2022/23 or even further 
into the future.  
Please find attached a form on which you can add your 
proposals and hand in to the office 
Thank you in advance for your time completing this.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have 

been awarded Golden certificates: 
Lenny Ella Jack Olivia B Eliza Rosie G Thomas B and all 

Year 6 for their amazing resilience and maturity 
during the SATS 

Super Stars who have been awarded a lunchtime top 
table award: 

Jenson Charlie Lily Olivia B 

 
 

Sun safety 
Now that the temperature is warming up (we hope!) 
please make sure you send a water bottle to school with 
your child every day. They may also need to start 
bringing a sun hat. Equally if it’s chilly they will still need 
a coat! Ideally sun cream should be applied before they 
come into school, but children can also apply this 
themselves. Please let the teacher know if they have 
brought sun cream into school. 
 

Relationship and Sex Education 
Next half term teachers across the school will be 
covering the ’Changing me’ element of our jigsaw 
PSHE programme. (You can see this on the school 
website -the PSHE and RSE policy has the map with 
the key areas covered for each year group.) This 
will include aspects of relationship and sex 
education. As explained in our policy, teachers will 
be writing to you to give you information about 
the content for your child’s year group and inviting 
any questions. 

 
 Visit to New Hall School Farm. 
Children in Wrens and Robins enjoyed a fun 
afternoon at New Hall School Farm learning about 
the animals and how to look after them as part of 
their topic work. They had the opportunity to feed 
the goats and sheep, stroke the ponies and hold 
the chicks. They also prepared enrichment food 
for the rabbits and chicks. 
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